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LETTER 

AUTHORITY 

This Acquisition Letter (AL) is issued by the Procurement Executive 
pursuant to a delegation from the Secretary and under the authority 
of the Department of Energy Acquisition Regulation (DEAR) Subpart 
901.301-71. 

************************************************************** 

CONTENTS 

TITLE 

952.102-1 Incorporation by reference. 

I. PURPOSE.

This AL cancels an alternate procedure specified in the DEAR 
regarding the treatment afforded contract clauses and solicitation 
provisions. The alternate procedure required the use of full text, 
preprinted, contract clause sets in place of the "incorporation by 
reference" practice which is allowed by section 52.102-1 of the 
Federal Acquisition Regulation (FAR). 

II, BACKGROUND. 

When the FAR system was adopted, the Department of Energy (DOE) 
chose to require the use of full text clause sets rather than 
incorporation by reference as allowed by the FAR, This practice 
was followed because certain of the clauses were new while others 
differed from earlier variations in the predecessor regulation, the 
Federal Procurement Regulation. After 7 years experience with the 
text of the FAR clauses, the prohibition on the use of 
incorporation by reference, found at DEAR 952.102-1, is no longer 
needed and is being deleted. Supplemental language, regarding 
incorporation by reference, is substituted in order to specify 
standard lists of clauses for incorporation by reference by 
contract type. The Office of Policy will maintain and furnish 
clause lists. 






















